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COMPASS - PERMISSION/PAYMENTS 

Please note that in future we will not be accepting late permission and/or payment notifications 

for children to attend activities, such as swimming, etc. The situation has got out of hand recently, 

despite our office staff sending repeat reminders to all parents for such activities. I do understand 

the disappointment that children experience in such situations through no fault of their own. 

Nonetheless, we cannot be setting deadline dates, then basically having no deadline date by  

accepting all late payments and/or permission notices. Reminders will still be sent to all parents in 

the lead up to deadline dates, but not beyond those dates. 

 

COMPASS - LATE ARRIVAL/EARLY LEAVER 

If your child is arriving late or leaving early, providing a reason to our office staff is important as it 

impacts on their “unexplained attendance” record if we do not receive one from you.  Please also 

be aware that if you child is late to school, they must walk to their class on their own via the 

main building after checking in at the office. 

 PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 

 

ALL CANTEEN ORDERS MUST BE DONE ONLINE VIA THE Qkr! APP 

 

CANTEEN IS OPEN MONDAY, WEDNESDAY & FRIDAY 



 

 

EMERGENCY EVACUATION DRILL 

It is that time again – we will be conducting an emergency evacuation drill next week. We will, as 

always alert the children to this to minimise the possibility of some children becoming distressed. 

Your support in assuring your child/ren in this regard will be very helpful. 

 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

Q. Does attending Berwick Lodge P.S. have any bearing on to which secondary school 

graduate children can attend? 

A. NO. It is the residence at which the children live that most influences which public secondary 

school our graduate students can attend. 

 

QUOTABLE QUOTE 
“Nourish the laughter of children and the world will be a better place for all “ 

 PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 

DIARY DATES: 
 

Grade 2/4/6 Swimming   Monday 21st August—25th August  

Book Week Author Visit   Friday 25th August  

Book Week Dress-up Day   Monday 28th August  

Helmeted Honeyeater Excursion  Tuesday 29th August  

Father’s Day Stall     Thursday 31st August  

SSS Concert (John Cain Arena)  Saturday 9th September  
 

 

NOTICES AND PAYMENTS DUE: 
 

Father’s Day Stall Payment    Monday 28th August  

Grade 4 Camp - Consent and Deposit Wednesday 6th September 

Grade 5 Camp - Consent and Deposit Wednesday 6th September  

 

 
 

HAVE YOU CHANGED YOUR  

ADDRESS OR PHONE NUMBER? 
 

Please ensure you let the school office know if you have changed address or updated 

mobile phones with new numbers. This information alleviates stressful situations  

for students when they are ill and we cannot contact parents. 



 

BOOK WEEK  

Each year since 1945 the CBCA has brought children and books  

together across Australia through CBCA Book Week. During this time 

schools spend one glorious week celebrating books and Australian  

children's authors and illustrators. We are lucky to have Gregg Dreisse 

visit our students tomorrow to talk about his indigenous stories and 

share his books with our students.  Gregg is a talented author, musician 

and presenter who has won multiple literature awards. Gregg is the  

author and illustrator of Cunning Crow; Silly Birds; Kookoo Kookaburra; Mad 

Magpie and My Culture and Me. All these stories are about teaching  

morals. They address self-image, friendship, kindness, bullying and  

Indigenous culture. We look forward to enjoying Gregg’s book week  

activities tomorrow as he works with our students from Prep to grade 6.  

https://www.greggdreise.com.au/  

 
BOOK WEEK DRESS UP DAY 

Monday 28th August is Book Week Character Dress Up Day and we encourage all students to dress up as 

their favourite story or character on this day.  We look forward to seeing all of the amazing characters at 

our whole school assembly on Monday.   

‘You can find magic wherever you look. Sit back and relax, all you need is a book.’ Dr. Suess 

 

PARENT INDUCTION 

Our next parent induction sessions will be held on the following days: 

Monday 28th August at 3pm 

Wednesday 30th August 9am and 3pm 

If you would like to complete the parent induction, please contact the office to book a time.  To assist at 

school, parents are required to have a current working with children card which the office needs to have a 

copy on file.  

 

SWIMMING PROGRAM 

Our swimming program concludes tomorrow for our grade 2, 4 and 6 students.  Well done to all the  

students and teachers involved.  It was fantastic to hear about our students enjoying learning about water 

safety and improving their swimming skills. The Casey ARC pool staff have spoken to our staff and have 

complemented our students on their excellent behaviour whilst on the excursion.   

 

eSAFETY 

eSafety's free webinars provide parents and carers with the knowledge, skills, and tools to support children 

to have safe, positive online experiences. These live webinars give parents and carers the knowledge, skills, 

and tools to support their children to have safe online experiences. 

Our 2023 webinars include a broad range of topics that will be delivered by our expert education and  

training team. Please click on the link to view: Webinars for parents and carers | eSafety Commissioner 

 

DISABILED PARKING 

A reminder to not illegally park in the disabled parking zone. We have received complaints from families 

with genuine cases who rely on the disabled parking at school. This creates stress and inconvenience to 

those families.  
  

 

 

Sandra McCrum, Angela Maskery and Sharyn King 

https://www.greggdreise.com.au/
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/webinars


 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 
 

 

Congratulations to the following  

students who received class awards recently. 

 

Please note- only students with publicity 

approval will be listed in the newsletter. 

 

School Tours and 2024 Enrolments are now open! 
 
Tours will be held on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. 

Bookings are essential, please contact the office on 9709 6700. 

 

For all those families who have a sibling starting prep next year, please inform the office if you 

have not already done so. 

 

If you know of any friends or family who are interested in  

attending Berwick Lodge next year, please ask them to contact 

the office on 9709 6700 or they can send an email to  

berwick.lodge.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

 

 



 

Book Week has arrived in the Art Room!  We loved the theme Read, Grow and 

Inspire!  

 

 





 

 

Book week is well under way with some fantastic activities happening across all grades. All classes have 

had the opportunity to read the Children’s Book Council of Australia, shortlisted Early Childhood 

books and are voting for their favourite story during 

their Library session this week. The BLPS winner will 

be announced on Monday. 

 

To round off Book Week we have Gregg Dreise  

coming to speak with all classes on Friday. Gregg is an 

author, illustrator, artist and musician. This sounds like 

it will be a very entertaining and interesting incursion. 
 

 

 
Don’t forget to dress up as your favourite BOOK CHARACTER on Monday the 28th of August. This is  

always an exciting and fun event for students and staff and is a great opportunity to share the books, 

you love, with others. 

 

As always, please remember to return any overdue books and make sure 

you bring a bag to your Library session to keep our precious books safe. 

 

Happy Reading, 

 

Mrs Tsekouras and Ms Taylor  

 

 

Issue 6 is now available. This issue contains some awesome new books as well as some old favourites. 

Look out for the new features too. There are QR codes to scan, so you can read a preview of some 

books, as well as getting some information about authors and illustrators, colouring pages, plus there 

are find a word and crossword puzzles to complete. 

 

Please order by 5.00pm on Wednesday 30th August. 

 

Remember, a percentage of all purchases goes towards new resources for the Berwick Lodge Library. 

 

Thank you for supporting our Book Club. 

 



 

Parents may bring in food treats to celebrate 

their child’s birthday. 
  

However, this treat must be individually commercially packaged with ingredients  

listed (ie: fun-size chocolate) and distributed to students at the end of the school day.   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

If your child forgets their lunch, and a sandwich is provided by the 

canteen, please note that this will incur a charge of $2. 

 

 

The money needs to be handed to the office as soon as possible.  

 

We would appreciate any donations of  

underwear in its original packaging for our sickbay. Please 

note, these must be brand new. 
 

Do you have any clothing that your child may have 

borrowed from sickbay? 
 

If so, can you please wash and return these 

items as soon as possible. 
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